Royal Thai Consulate-General

No. 57301/C. 32 HO CHI MINH CITY

The Royal Thai Consulate-General in Ho Chi Minh City presents
its compliments to the University of Science (HCMUS), Vietnam National University -
Ho Chi Minh City, and has the honour to inform the latter that the Ministry of Higher
Education, Science, Research and Innovation (MHESI) of Thailand, in cooperation with
participating Thai universities, is inviting Vietnamese nationals to apply for Thailand
Scholarships for the 2025 Academic Year. Up to 121 scholarships will be offered to
qualified candidates to pursue Master’s degrees or Doctoral degress in international or
English programmes at Thai higher education institutions.

Further information is available by scanning the QR code below or
at https://shorturl.at/s1 ZIf. Application forms and all required documents (both the
original or electronic copies) are requested to be received by participating Thai
universities no later than 21 March 2025.

In this regard, the Consulate-General has further the honour to seek
the University of Science (HCMUS), Vietnam National University - Ho Chi Minh City’s
kind assistance in disseminating the said scholarship information to interested
candidates. Details of the scholarship program are attached herewith for the University
of Science (HCMUS), Vietnam National University - Ho Chi Minh City’s perusal.

The Royal Thai Consulate-General at Ho Chi Minh City avails itself of
this opportunity to renew to the University of Science (HCMUS), Vietnam National
University - Ho Chi Minh City the assurances of its high con51derat10n
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Vietnam National University - Ho Chi Minh City,
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